














































































































SAMPLE EMPLOYMENT 

LETTER 



Queens College, CUNY | 65-30 Kissena Boulevard | Flushing, New York 11367 | 718-997-4660 

Department of English 

April 29th, 2023 

To whom it may concern: 

This letter is to inform you that Jane Smith is a TA in the English Department at Queens 

College. As a TA Jane will assist Professor Jones with creating lesson plans and mentoring 

students one on one. Jane will be a TA from June 1st until August 18th and is expected to report 

on site to Queens College during this time. Should you need additional information, please 

contact me. 

Thank you, 

Kim Smith 

Academic Program Coordinator 

English Department 

718 997 4660 




























